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From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2015 2:31 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: FW: Gov. Haley and Fellow Governors Oppose Iran Nuclear Agreement

Rep. Clemmons response below.  

Veldran  

 

From: Alan Clemmons [mailto:clemmons1@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 2:18 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Cc: AlanClemmons@schouse.gov; Mottel, Haley 

Subject: Re: Gov. Haley and Fellow Governors Oppose Iran Nuclear Agreement 

 

Excellent, Katherine! Well done! 

 

Sent via iPhone by: 

Rep. Alan Clemmons 

SC House of Representatives 

1800 North Oak St. Suite A 

Myrtle Beach, SC 29577 

 

On Sep 8, 2015, at 1:12 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Rep. Clemmons,  
Hope all well! Please reference the press release below.  
Please let us know if you need anything.  
Thank you,  
Katherine  
  
  

From: SC Gov News [mailto:govnews@gov.sc.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 12:48 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: Gov. Haley and Fellow Governors Oppose Iran Nuclear Agreement 
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September 8, 2015 
For immediate release 
Contact: Chaney Adams, 803-528-7217 

ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov    

Gov. Haley and Fellow Governors Oppose Iran Nuclear Agreement 



2

COLUMBIA, S.C. – Governor Nikki Haley and fourteen fellow governors sent a letter to 
President Barack Obama, this morning, opposing the Joint Comprehensive Plan of Action 
or the Iran Nuclear Agreement.   

The governors expressed their frustration that lifting federal sanctions against Iran would 
“result in Iran having more money available to fund terrorist groups and attacks.” 

Gov. Haley and her colleagues also voiced concern regarding paragraph 25 of the letter, 
which would “actively encourage” states to lift any state-level sanctions against Iran. The 
governors said, “We wish to make it clear to you in advance of any efforts to implement 
paragraph 25 that we intend to ensure that the various state-level sanctions that are now in 
effect remain in effect.” 

A copy of the letter can be found here. 

Fellow governors who signed the letter include: Doug Ducey of Arizona, Asa Hutchinson of 
Arkansas, Rick Scott of Florida, Mike Pence of Indiana, Bobby Jindal of Louisiana, Phil 
Bryant of Mississippi, Chris Christie of New Jersey, Jack Dalrymple of North Dakota, John 
Kasich of Ohio, Mary Fallin of Oklahoma, Dennis Daugaard of South Dakota, Greg Abbott 
of Texas, Gary Herbert of Utah, and Scott Walker of Wisconsin      
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This message was sent to KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov from: 

SC Gov News | govnews@gov.sc.gov | SC Governor's Press Office | 1205 Pendleton Street | Columbia , SC 29201 
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